



We will be showing our **support for pediatric brain cancer patients** and the **need for research to cure** this deadly cancer by participating in **Caps for the Cure**, which is a <u>fun and easy way</u> to raise much needed <u>funds</u> and <u>awareness</u> for pediatric brain cancer research. <u>Marston School</u>, <u>Centre School</u>, and <u>Hampton Academy</u> are all <u>partnering</u> with *The Cure Starts Now* on <u>June 8th</u> in hopes that no other family has to endure this battle.



Evan Austin was diagnosed with DIPG, a type of incurable brain cancer, in July 2019. Evan united his community, showing everyone what it truly means to be **brave**, and affectionately became **known as Super Evan**. Sadly, Evan passed away on June 10, 2022 at the age of eight. He was most recently in Mrs. Lyford's second grade class at Centre School. *Right pic is from last years Caps for The Cure Day*



To drive awareness, we would love for all students to wear a hate for the day and encourage them to donate at least \$1 which will be given to *The Cure Starts Now Foundation*. We also encourage your child to wear their Super Evan gear along with their hat!

The Cure Starts Now is a registered non-profit organization that, since 2007, has funded more than \$30 million in support and research grants at over 100 hospitals in 17 countries. It is our hope that this year's **Caps for the Cure** campaign will enable us to open up even more opportunities for these children. Please visit www.thecurestartsnow.org to see a few of the hundreds of children whose lives will be affected by your school's generosity.



If you would like to make your donation online instead of sending in cash, please visit www.capsforthecure.org or use this QR code.



